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COUNCIL MEETING 
 

QUESTIONS FOR THE CABINET OR CHAIR  
UNDER STANDING ORDER NO 17 

 
CITY COUNCIL MEETING – 11 October 2016 

 

QUESTION NO 1 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR STEVE HASTINGS 
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR ENVIRONMENT & 

COMMUNITY SAFETY 
COUNCILLOR ROB NEW 

 
In the light of new charges at amenity tips forced on this city by 
Hampshire County Council, could the cabinet member please 
tell us what action is being taken to combat fly tipping and more 
generally litter in this city? 

 
QUESTION NO 2 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR YAHIYA CHOWDHURY 
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR TRAFFIC AND 

TRANSPORTATION 
COUNCILLOR JIM FLEMING 

 
The piecemeal approach to parking our great city has seen for 
over a decade is a real concern amongst communities across 
Portsmouth. Whilst we welcome a scrutiny review to alleviate 
the problems residents face, could the Cabinet Member be 
more specific on when he would like to see the report received 
so that plans for improvement can be implemented? 
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QUESTION NO 3 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR STEPHEN MORGAN 
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR RESOURCES  

COUNCILLOR LEE MASON 
 

Protecting the Portsmouth Counselling Service 
 

The Labour Group is very concerned by the future of the 
Portsmouth Counselling Service. This charity provides invaluable 
services to those in need. Could the Cabinet Member provide 
assurances to this chamber that everything possible is being 
done to protect this vital service for the people of Portsmouth? 
 

 
QUESTION NO 4 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR ROB WOOD 
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR TRAFFIC AND 

TRANSPORTATION 
COUNCILLOR JIM FLEMING 

 
 

Given the high number of vacancies for School Crossing Patrol 
Officers (SCPOs) and that no schools have offered to help reduce 
that gap, how will the Cabinet Member address parents' concerns 
for their children's' safety and mitigate any ongoing negative 
impacts of the voluntary redundancy package now being offered 
to SCPOs?" 


